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I'm writing in strong support of  HB 3546 

 

It's inequitable that consumers are paying four times the amount for power than large 

users when the cost of power has been sharply increasing due to new demands by 

them.  The state should correct rules to ensure consumers do not bare the brunt for a 

business to profit.  It is either profitable on its own or it is not.  The state shouldn't 

subsidize their profits with lower rates for them. 

 

It's unacceptable. Oregon citizens shouldn't cover the costs for these businesses 

power and infrastructure costs. Please make these changes now. 

 

Thanks for your time. 

 

Carrie Cooke 


